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Fiona Hill

From: Kenneth Joyce <kenneth.joyce@coillte.ie>
Sent: Thursday 10 June 2021 18:31
To: circulareconomy
Subject: Public Consultation on the Proposed Publication of the Circular Economy Strategy
Attachments: DECC Public Circularity Consultation Submission 100621.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good evening, 
 
Please find attached submission for the above consultation. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kenneth Joyce 
Kenneth Joyce 
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IF YOU PRINT THIS EMAIL, PLEASE RECYCLE IT. PAPER IS RENEWABLE AND RECYCLABLE 
 

As a valued contact, Coillte is committed to protecting your privacy. We have updated our Privacy Policy which provides information  
on how we protect and use personal data. For further information please access the policy here https://www.coillte.ie/privacy-policy/
 

  

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are  
addressed. Any views expressed in this message are those of the #author except where the author specifically states them to be the  
view of Coillte. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender. While Coillte scans e-mail and attachments for viruses, 
it does not guarantee that either are virus-free and accepts no liability for any damage sustained as a result of viruses. 
 

 






